
 
  
Date: 
 June 18, 2015 

To: 
 Physicians, Nurse Practitioners 

From: Grey Bruce Information Network, OntarioMD and the cSWO 
program 

Regarding: 
Receiving Grey Bruce Health Services, Hanover and District 
Hospital and South Bruce Grey Health Centre medical records via 
Hospital Report Manager (HRM) 

 
Grey Bruce Health Services (GBHS), Hanover and District Hospital (HDH) and South Bruce Grey 
Health Centre (SBGHC) have all integrated their data to OntarioMD’s Hospital Report Manager 
(HRM), a method of distribution which electronically delivers medical records directly into the 
patients' chart, within the primary care EMR (Electronic Medical Record). 
 
If you have enrolled to HRM, you will continue to receive medical records via both your 
current delivery method (SPIRE, fax or mail) and by HRM until a request is received by email to 
discontinue the delivery of medical records via your current delivery method.  If you are a 
current SPIRE subscriber, you can continue to receive your patients’ lab results via SPIRE.   
 
Send an email to [mailto:hl7@gbhs.on.ca] requesting the discontinuation of medical records 
via your current delivery method.  You must include your First Name, Last Name, CPSO 
Number and City in your email.  Once received, we will update your distribution information to 
receive medical record results only via HRM.   
 
Important: Please do not transmit any Personal Health Information using this email address. If 
you have an inquiry specific to a particular document, please provide the document ID 
number.   
 
A list of the reports currently being delivered via HRM is available at:  

https://www.ontariomd.ca/portal/server.pt/community/hospital_report_manager/sen
ding_facilities/ 
 
 

This implementation is part of the connecting South West Ontario (cSWO) Program, a regional ehealth 
program, funded by eHealth Ontario, that will make an individual’s health information from across the 
continuum of care available in a timely and secure fashion at any point of care, through the 
development and implementation of an electronic health record (EHR).  
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